TOWN OF ST. STEPHEN

Incorporated 1871

“Canada s Chocolate Towan”

Notice of Closure of Town Hall to Public
March 17, 2020

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, as a result of the recommendations of the Chief Medical Officer for
the Province of New Brunswick, the St. Stephen Town Hall is closed to the public out of an
abundance of caution for the safety of our patrons and staff. Municipal operations will continue,
and citizens requiring assistance may seek services by contacting our staff via phone (466-7700)
or email.

The Town of St. Stephen will continue to closely monitor the COVID-19 situation, and the
recommendations of health officials at the provincial, national, and international level. Once a
determination has been made that a return to normal operations will not pose a risk to our staff
or patrons the facility will reopen.

Thank you for your understanding during these unusual times. Please ensure that you take all
recommendations to mitigate your risk of exposure.

Sincerely,
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